
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 10/30/2012 10:01:11 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Hi Laura
My guess is that you won't hear anything more until a PD is ready...the case is essentially submitted to him. 
Michael

---- Original Message-----
From: Doll, Laura [tnailto :LRDD@pge.com! 
Sent: Tuesday, October 30,2012 8:03 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject:

Michael

We haven't heard anything further from alj mason about a pd for the gas compressor station ghg oir.

Since he was able to cancel the phc after we and dra concurred, we were hoping to get a pd so this could get out 
this year.

Have you heard anything?

Thanks!

Laura

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
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